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As	a	household	with	PV	on	the	roof,	I	support	a	a	feed-in	tariff	that	represents	
the	same	price	that	my	power	supplier	pays	on	average	for	the	electricity	they	
supply	us	when	the	sun	is	not	shining.	As	things	stand,	if	this	does	not	happen,	
we	will	simply	move	to	battery	technology	and	route	as	much	of	our	present	
feed-in	as	possible	to	our	own	battery	array.	Since	there	is	clearly	a	national	
shortage	of	power	available	for	purchase	with	the	shutting	down	(thankfully!)	of	
many	coal	fired	stations,	then	rewarding	my	move	towards	batteries	and	
excluding	my	supplier	from	any	feed-in	at	all	is	the	ultimate	stupidity	on	the	part	
of	the	power	companies	and	the	current	regime	in	Canberra.	Don't	give	up	your	
day	jobs	guys,	because	you	clearly	know	nothing	about	strategic,	long-term	
planning	and	business	decisions!	
	
Jeremy	Aitken		
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